
Thank you to: LLUHEC Residents

Dear LLUHEC Residents and Fellows, Seeing you all step up this past year during 
the Pandemic reminded me how fortunate I am to get to work with Residents 
every day! You ARE ALL an inspiration and without your hard work, dedication, and 
grit, Loma Linda University Health would not be the same. From the bottom of my 
heart, I thank each and every one of you for what you do, day in and day out. 
Happy Thank a Resident Day

From:  Justin Kerstetter, Graduate Medical Education Office



Thank you to:  Taylor Harvey, EMERGENCY MEDICINE

Thank you so much for looking after and teaching me on NMCCS and ED. You’re 
truly a spectacular resident- one whom I would trust taking care of my own family 
and friends. Best of luck as you approach PGY-3!!!!!

From: Josh Edmondson, LLUSM



Thank you to:  Daniel Udrea, EMERGENCY MEDICINE

Thank you for teaching me ultrasound and emergency medicine. You’re going to be 
a freakishly amazing crit care fellow.

From: Josh Edmondson, LLUSM



Thank you to:  Bailey Wentworth, EMERGENCY MEDICINE

The GME Office would like to thank you for being the SBCMC resident liaison and 
for helping us co-chair the Resident Forum this year.  We appreciate your help!

From: Marilyn Houghton, Graduate Medical Education Office



Thank you to:  William Michael Downes, EMERGENCY MEDICINE

Thank you for all your hard work as academic chief and Diversity and Inclusion 
Chair. You are doing a fantastic job!!

From: Liz Fierro, Emergency Medicine



Thank you to:  Danny Udrea, EMERGENCY MEDICINE

Danny/Dr. Udrea, thank you for believing in me and encouraging me always. I 
appreciate all your help throughout the years and really admire you. I hope we get 
to work together one day. 

From: Anonymous, LLUSOM C/O 2022



Thank you to:  Brittaney Vargas (Khong), EMERGENCY MEDICINE

You have done an amazing job taking care of your co-residents.  You are an 
exemplary wellness chief ❤ Thank you!!! 

From: Liz Fierro, Emergency Medicine



Thank you to:  Krista Wiese (Shaw), EMERGENCY MEDICINE

Thank you for doing such a great job with scheduling this year.  It has been so fun 
interviewing with you.  Thank you!

From: Liz Fierro, Emergency Medicine



Thank you to:  Amy Russell, EMERGENCY MEDICINE

You have done a great job with interviews and being the RUHS chief. Thank you for 
all your hard work!

From: Liz Fierro, Emergency Medicine



Thank you to:  Biosha Jones, EMERGENCY MEDICINE

First, I'm so happy we are in the same residency family :) . I really appreciate you 
always showing up to all of our D&I committee meetings and contributing.   I love 
your hard-working attitude.  Can't wait to see you continue to grow in the next 
couple years of residency. 

From: Liz Fierro, Emergency Medicine



Thank you to:  Zach McCarty, EMERGENCY MEDICINE

You are awesome! Thank you for your hard work and great attitude!

From: Deena Bengiamin, Emergency Medicine



Thank you to:  Jun Li, EMERGENCY MEDICINE

You rock! Excited that you are part of our group! 

From: Deena Bengiamin, Emergency Medicine



Thank you to:  Gretchen Stumhofer, EMERGENCY MEDICINE

You are amazing! Thank you for your hard work, work ethic and excellent attitude!

From: Deena Bengiamin, Emergency Medicine



Thank you to:  Amy Russell, EMERGENCY MEDICINE

Chief Hussle! You are wonderful and it is an absolute pleasure to work with you! 
You are an incredible physician!

From: Deena Bengiamin, Emergency Medicine



Thank you to:  Michael Downes, EMERGENCY MEDICINE

Absolutely love working with you! You are a rockstar! Thank you for all your 
hardwork both clinically and as chief! 

From: Deena Bengiamin, Emergency Medicine



Thank you to:  BK Vargas, EMERGENCY MEDICINE

Your work as wellness chief is incredible! Watch you grow into a rockstar physician 
is amazing! 

From: Deena Bengiamin, Emergency Medicine



Thank you to:  Krista Wiese, EMERGENCY MEDICINE

You rock Chief! Thank you for all your hard work!

From: Deena Bengiamin, Emergency Medicine



Thank you to:  Kylee Greider, EMERGENCY MEDICINE

Thank you so much for all you do for the med students who come in contact with 
you; from my two weeks on CCU to my nights on ED, your enthusiasm for teaching 
and positivity made all the difference in my learning! 

From: Ryan Marais, School of Medicine



Thank you to:  Sarah Bode, EMERGENCY MEDICINE

Hey Sarah! Thanks for your positive energy and humor - it was really fun to work 
with you on CCU! :)

From: Nat Ng, School of Medicine



Thank you to:  Angie Torres, EMERGENCY MEDICINE

Thanks for all your help when I was working with you guys in the MICU! I 
appreciated your work ethic and friendliness! 

From: Nat Ng, School of Medicine



Thank you to:  Taylor Harvey, EMERGENCY MEDICINE

Thank you Taylor for giving me great opportunities in the ED. I appreciated being 
able to help anesthetize and stitch the wounds of the stab victim. I appreciate your 
help and mentorship!

From: Adwoa Wiafe, MS4, LLUSOM



Thank you to:  Matthew Dalley, EMERGENCY MEDICINE

Thank you for never being to busy to continue the healing and teaching ministry of 
Jesus with your patients, co-residents, and students. 

From: Cristian Villegas, School of Medicine



Thank you to:  Nicholas Andrew, EMERGENCY MEDICINE

Hey Nick! Thanks for helping to teach me and Ivan ultrasound! I appreciated your 
guidance; it was a lot of fun to work with and learn from you! 

From: Nat Ng, School of Medicine



Thank you to:  Marissa Hood, EMERGENCY MEDICINE

Hi Marissa! Thanks for guiding and teaching me and Ivan during our ultrasound 
rotation! I was a great time learning from you and scanning patients! 

From: Nat Ng, School of Medicine



Thank you to:  Michael Downes, EMERGENCY MEDICINE

Your work with diversity initiatives in the EM department inspired so many other 
projects. Thanks for being a trailblazer, and for providing a path for us to follow. 
Thanks for being a great friend, willing to reach back to those behind you, even as 
you journey forward. Your support is invaluable to the URM medical student body. 
Every now and then, there are individuals of whom you ask yourself, "what would I 
do without them". Michael, you are that person. Happy residents day!

From: Kristoff Foster, School of Medicine



Thank you to:  Mark Ringer, EMERGENCY MEDICINE

Thanks for all your help on my MICU rotation. I also appreciate all your advice 
about applying to emergency medicine programs. Thanks for all your help, and I 
wish you the best.

From: Nick Synstelien, Medical Student



Thank you to:  EMERGENCY MEDICINE RESIDENTS

I wanted to give special thanks to the EM residents.  You guys really bore the brunt 
of this pandemic being the first ones to literally be exposed to all of these patients.  
Thank you ALL for everything you guys do!

From: Sonny Lee, Internal Medicine Residency


